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On behalf of the Schornak family, I would like to thank all of you for 

your generous contribution over the past many years.  I would like to 

share an update of the Scholarship Fund with you.  To date, the 

Scholarship Fund has a balance of a total of $36,313 toward our goal of 

$50,000.  Our plan is to be able to provide a $1000 Scholarship annually 

to an Eagle Scout enrolled in college.  Scouts who reside in Cobb County 

at the time of achieving the rank of Eagle Scout or who are a member of 

a Troop that is chartered in Cobb County are eligible for the Scholarship.    

               

To date, we have awarded 11 Scholarships - 10 for $500 and 1 for $250.   The 2023 recipient was Mark 

Rowell Oliver, Troop 008. 

  

Our financial situation has improved!  We are planning to award a scholarship of $1000 in 2024.  The 2024 

application will be available on the Foothills website shortly.  All applications are due by May 1, 2024.  

          

We are still accepting donations.  Donations may be sent to:  

Chris Schornak Memorial Eagle Scout Scholarship Fund                                

c/o SouthState Bank    

       3596 Dallas Hwy  

              Marietta, GA  30064  

Checks should be made out to: “Chris Schornak Eagle Scout Memorial Scholarship Fund.” Any 

questions relating to deposits should be directed to Ms. Jen Rowell, Financial Sales 

Representative.  Her phone # is 6778-385-7941.  

  

Again, thank you for your past contributions!  We are a 501(c)(3) qualified non-profit; your donation is tax 

deductible).   

  

Sincerely,   

  

  

Fred A. Feltmann, Jr.  

Administrator, The Chris Schornak Eagle Scout Memorial Scholarship Fund  

678-315-5888  

ffeltmann@gmail.com  
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